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22 June 2022 

Dear Parents            

Foundation Class visit Pizza Express – Tuesday 12 July 2022 
As part of our learning about where our food comes from, and ways that we can look after ourselves, 
Foundation Class have the opportunity to take part in some interactive workshops at Pizza Express in 
Marlow. 

The workshops will involve trained chefs talking to the children about where the food comes from, how it 
is made, and each child will have the opportunity to make their own lunch. A full risk assessment will be 
completed to include children's allergies. This trip will provide the opportunity for children to develop their 
speaking and listening skills, mathematical skills and teamwork.  
 
After we have made our pizzas we will walk down to Marlow Bridge and Higginson Park. This will give the 
children the chance to explore the local area before eating their pizzas. Your child will not need a packed 
lunch on this day. School will provide the fruit snacks. 
 
We will be travelling in a coach fitted with 3-point seat belts. The coach will be leaving school promptly at 
9.00am in order to arrive at the restaurant and settle the children in time for the start of their session at 
9.30am. As such, we would ask that all children are in school at 8.45 am for registration and kitting out in 
hi-vis jackets. We aim to be arriving back at school at approximately 1.30 pm. 
 
The visit to Pizza Express is free of charge but we would be grateful if you could send in a voluntary 
contribution of £10 towards the cost of coach transport there and back. We are using some of our PTA 
class money to subsidise the coach cost, but if we do not receive sufficient contributions, the trip may not 
be able to go ahead. 
 
Please return the attached Parental Consent Form and your contribution to the school office by Friday 1 
July. Contributions and consent can now be made online using ParentPay (a separate letter giving 
instructions on how to set up your ParentPay account is being sent home with the trip letter), as well as by 
cash or cheque (made payable to Hughenden Primary School). If paying by ParentPay, parental consent can 
be given online and there is no need to fill in the attached Parental Consent Form. If you have any 
questions, please contact the school office where someone will be happy to help. 
 

Yours faithfully 
Miss Shafique 
 

Headteacher: Miss J E Garlick  
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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